
HUNTLEY POLICE PENSION BOARD 
 
IN THE MATTER OF THE   ) 
DISABILITY APPLICATION OF  )   

) 
P.O. PATRICK CALLAHAN  ) 

     ) 
 
 NOTICE OF HEARING  
 
To: Members of the Public 
 
Please take notice that on Wednesday, November 13th, 2019 at 9:00 a.m., a public hearing will 

be held before the Huntley Police Pension Board at the Huntley Village Hall, located at 10987 

Main Street Huntley, IL 60142 regarding the disability application of the above name Applicant, 

pursuant to the applicable provisions of Article 3 of the Illinois Pension Code including, but not 

limited to, 40 ILCS 5/3-115. 

The public hearing will be held to receive evidence and adjudicate the verification of the 

disability pension application from service as a police officer.  The applicant is entitled to be 

represented by legal counsel, to present any evidence and to respond to any evidence before the 

Board. 

    HUNTLEY POLICE PENSION BOARD 

    
 By:   

 Attorney for the Pension Board 
 
 
 


